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Massey, Danielle

From: xxx.xxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxxx@xx.xxx
Sent: 17 July 2020 11:04
To: Van-Cuylenburg, Stuart
Cc: Newport Help Centre
Subject: Isle of Wight Payphone Consultation
Attachments: Isle of Wight Annex.xlsx; Street_Payphone notice_English.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise 
the sender and know the content is safe. Further information can be found here. 

 

We’d like to remove payphones in your area so please tell us your views.  Our 90 day 
consultation ends on 15 October 2020 
 
Dear Chief Planning Officer, 
 
We’re continually reviewing the demand for our payphones and we’ve identified 7 public payphones in 
your area that aren’t being used enough. We’re proposing to remove them under the 90 day consultation 
process. The list of payphones is attached.  
 
To make sure that the local community are fully informed, we’ve placed consultation notices (including the 
posting date) on these payphones. A sample notice is attached.   
 
Why do we want to remove payphones? 
Overall use of payphones has declined by over 90 per cent in the last decade and the need to provide 
payphones for use in emergency situations is diminishing all the time, with at least 98 per cent of the UK 
having mobile coverage.  This is important because as long as there is mobile network coverage, it’s 
possible to call the emergency services, even when there is no coverage from your own mobile network 
provider. 
 
Also, Ofcom’s affordability report found that most people no longer view payphones as essential for 
consumers in most circumstances. 
 
How can a community keep a red phone box? 
This is a great opportunity for local communities, councils and charities, to adopt their red phone box and 
make it an asset for everyone to enjoy.  People across the country are using them for everything from 
defibrillators to foodbanks. It’s really simple to do and costs just £1 -  http://bt.com/adopt 
 
What we’re asking you to do 
We’d welcome your feedback on whether the payphones are still needed and we’d appreciate your help. 
 
Ofcom’s statement following their 2005 review of universal service in the telecommunications market gives 
the responsibility to the local authority to consult with the local community on the removal of payphone 
service.  They would normally expect these consultations to involve other public organisations such as parish 
or community councils and work within the terms of the Communications Act 2003. 
 
What to do next 
Please complete and return the attached annex with your decision on each payphone by email to 
xxx.xxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxxx@xx.xxx.  Please retain proof that the email was sent or apply a read receipt. 
 
 Just select agree if you’re happy for us to remove it. 
 If the local community wish to adopt, please provide their contact details and we’ll do the rest. 
 If you decide to object, you’ll need to complete the last column with your reasons.  You must be able to 

objectively justify your decisions based upon telephony needs.  Annex 1 in Ofcom’s full guidance about 
removing phone boxes states that BT’s Universal Service Obligation applies to the telephone, not the 
phone box. The guidance also details the appeals process we must follow for unreasonable 
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objections.   It would, for example, be inappropriate for a local authority to object to removal of a 
public call box because it is a local landmark or on ‘heritage’ grounds, 

 
We’ll assume you have no objection to the removal of a payphone if information on the form is incomplete 
or an adoption does not proceed.   
 
If you’ve got any questions, please email us at xxx.xxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxxx@xx.xxx. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Rick Thompson 
 

 
 
This email contains information from BT that might be privileged or confidential. And it's only meant for the person above. If that's not you, we're sorry - we must have 
sent it to you by mistake. Please email us to let us know, and don't copy or forward it to anyone else. Thanks. 

We monitor our email systems and may record all our emails. 
British Telecommunications plc 
R/O : 81 Newgate Street, London EC1A 7AJ 
Registered in England: No 1800000 

 

 
 



Telephone 
Number Address Postcode

Average 
calls per 
month

Posting 
Completed 

Date

Agree
Adopt
Object

Reason for objection  -  based on need for telephony only not the kiosk

1 01983752923 OUTSIDE MOA PLACE PCO1 SCHOOL GREEN ROAD  FRESHWATER PO40 9AL 3 16/07/2020

2 01983740779 O/S THE THREE BISHOPS PCO1 MAIN ROAD BRIGHSTONE NEWPORT PO30 4AH 5 16/07/2020

3 01983527216 O S NO 82 JN CAVENDISH PLACE PCO1 CARISBROOKE ROAD  NEWPORT PO30 1BY 1 16/07/2020

4 01983294384 OS 75 JN UPPER YARBOROUGH RD PCO1 ADELAIDE GROVE  EAST COWES PO32 6DD 3 16/07/2020

5 01983615507 O/S APPLE ACRE PCO1 NETTLESTONE GREEN  SEAVIEW PO34 5DY 0 16/07/2020

6 01983872679 PCO PCO1 THE DIGGINGS ST. HELENS RYDE PO33 1UN 1 16/07/2020

7 01983402002 OPP BRADING POST OFFICE PCO1 THE BULL RING BRADING SANDOWN PO36 0DF 0 16/07/2020

Please return in this format to ensure that the telephone number of the kiosk is clearly shown
















